
RE: LETTER FROM SOUTH BURNABY MEN'S CLUB 
7358 ROYAL OAK AVENUE, BURNABY 
WALK-A-THON ON 1978 NOVEMBER 19 

ITEM 18 (Supplementary) 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 80 

COUNCIL MEETING 1978 11 14 

Appearing on the supplementary agenda for the 1978 November 14 meeting 
of Council is a request from the South Burnaby Men's Club for permission 
to conduct a walk-a-thon. Following is a report from the Municipal 
Engineer on this matter. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the recommendations of the Municipal Engineer 
be adopted. 

* * * * * 

1978 November 10 

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

FROM: MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

SUBJECT: .SOUTH BURNABY MEN'S CLUB - REQUEST TO CONDUCT 
A WALK-A-THON ON 1978.NOVEMBER 19 

We have received a letter requesting permission to conduct the above 
wa 1 k-a-thon. This Department has approved it in the past and _as no 
problems arose, we do not anticipate any problems from the proposed· 
walk-a-thon while the participants are using the Municipal street 
systems. 

•.The applicant is to be advised that all participants are to use the 
sidewalks where available, and all traffic regulations and control 
devices pertaining to pedestrian traffic, must be complied with at 
all times throughout the proposed route. 

· Th~ R.C.M.P. conc~r with this report. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: -~--
.,. THAT the South Burnaby Men's Club be advised that its 

request for approval to conduct a walk-a-thon has been 
approved subject to the conditions that all participants 
use sidewalks where available and that they obey all traffic 
regulations and control devices on the designated route at 
all times. 

2. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Eleanor Mclellan, 
Secretary for the South Burnaby'Men's Club, 7358 Royal Oak 
Avenue, Burnaby, B.C. V5J 4J6. 

EE~ 
MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

1. 86 
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